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Dear Students and Parents,

My kindest regards to one and all and welcome to the SBA and SBIPS 

home. I take this opportunity to acknowledge the extreme hard work of our 

dedicated staff and faculty by working round the clock to keep our  school at a 

good success rate.

We are committed in taking constructive and purposeful actions to 

produce optimistic, independent, compassionate, life-long learners and 

leaders who will bring glory to the school, state and the nation. 

We look forward to serve you and your children over the coming years. 

Interested parents are encouraged to contact our school and ask questions 

about our school and the programs we offer. We are eager to ensure the best 

and most memorable experience for your child.

Thank You!

Principal

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE



• We celebrated Christmas on 23rd December in our campus. Christmas is     

the day of music, songs and dance. The children were dressed as angels      

and Santa Claus and changed the view of the campus as a little heaven. 

• Christmas is special day for sharing gifts with beloved people and taught the   

same to the students to share what ever they can in showing their love and 

concern towards their dear one.

• The day past with lot of fun and learning for all the students.

Christmas Celebrations



Christmas Celebrations with Little Angels   



• We celebrated Sankranthi festival on 8th January, 2019 in the campus.

• Students were taught about the importance of the Sankranthi, which is   

celebrated as one of the major festivals in Telangana, Tamil Nadu along 

with Andhra Pradesh.

• Students wished each other on this auspicious day and celebrated the day 

with lot of fun. It’s indeed the most joyous occasion as it is the harvest      

festival. They flew the kites and enjoyed. A few students enacted as 

Haridasu, sang songs and danced and made the campus premises more 

colorful.

Sankranthi Celebrations



Sankranthi Celebrations in the Campus.



Sankranthi Celebrations in the Campus.



Our little pre school students visited Sri Palla Venkana Nursery, one of the 

famous nursery On 7th December.

Children observed different plants and flowers and understood the importance 

of sowing plants. They also understood the importance of greenery and how 

useful flowers and fruits to human beings in their day to day life. Children could 

identify the monocrop, dicrop and polycrop plants. {{{

Students got different kind of experience in the Plant Nursery and enjoyed a lot 

in the greenery and nature.

Field Trip For Pre-School



Field Trip for SBIPS Students



We celebrated republic day on 26th January in the campus. Students were 

present in the campus with different fancy dresses to show their patriotism.

Mr  N.Ramachandra Rao, MEO, the chief guest, hoisted the flag. We made 

students understand the essence of republic day. Students participated in 

march past with a unique dress code. Few students even enacted as freedom 

fighters, sang patriotic songs and few delivered powerful speeches in showing 

their love towards the country.

Republic Day Celebrations

Republic Day Celebrations



Republic Day Celebrations



Republic Day Celebrations



The SBA students and staff visited the Burugupudi (Rajamahindravaram) Airport 

on 02, February 2019. 

Mr Rajesh (Assistant chief security offer) handled a session and explained the 

students about navigation system and  the number of flights visits in a day to 

that particular place. He permitted the children to the air trafficking room which 

is a great privilege for our students who saw the operating team and the 

systems.

Students learnt how the pilots communicate with air traffic controller  and how 

they land the flights.

The students even visited the air port terminal and were taught about boarding  

pass and the procedures any individual need to face. This trip  made students to 

dream big for their future.

FIELD TRIP For SBA Students



Children’s Visit to the Airport



Children’s Visit to the Airport



Annual sports meet was held in the campus on 21st ,22nd & 23rd February  as 

preliminaries and Finals events.

Students participated in both field and track events separately. Every student is 

made to be a part of at least 3 events. Students were encouraged and taught 

that the participation is more important than winning.

Students participated in running race, ball throw, sack race, lemon and spoon, 

hurdle race, frog jump and three legged race and a few other games. Invited 

parents to visit one session and showed how active the kids are involving in the 

physical activities and counseled them the importance of the physical sessions 

for the students. A few students declared as winners and a few as runners and 

they were awarded.

Annual Sports Meet



The Annual Sports Inauguration and Events



The Annual Sports Inauguration and Events



We celebrated Grand Parents Day on 25th February, 2019 in our campus.

We addressed the grand parents at the beginning of the event and made them 

understand the important role they played from the time of the grand child's birth 

and even acknowledged them that they are the best motivators and lot to learn 

from them and their experiences. 

Children honored their grand parents with garlands and flowers and took 

blessings from their grand parents. 

We made grand parents to participate in a few fun filled games and gave them 

best memories from the campus. 

Grand Parents Day Celebrations



Grand Parents being honored by the Grand Children. 



Thank you


